LONDON

Weekly Estate Bulletin — Golden Lane Estate.

Week ending 1 April 2016

Estate Matters:

Great Arthur House Lifts

We would like to apologise to those affected by the lift breakdown earlier this
week for any inconvenience caused. Whilst one lift was repaired within the day
the second remains out of service. Engineers and Technical Officers from the
City of London continue to work to remedy the problem.

St Luke’s Job Club

St Luke’s community centre in Central Street EC1V hosts an Employability
Programme which runs in 8 week cycles, and offers assistance with all aspects
of applying for work. St Luke’s Job Club is held every Tuesday between 1pm
to 3pm and is open to local unemployed residents. Please phone 020 7549 8181
for further details or to book onto the programme.

Easter egg Hunt

We would like to thank all those residents young and old who took part in the
Easter egg hunt at the community centre on Sunday 27 March, with a particular
‘thank you’ to the residents who gave up their own time to organise and run this
event. It was enjoyed by all who attended.

Dates for Your Diary:

s 7 April 2016 - Estate Walkabout
¢ 21 April 2016 - Beacon Lighting Ceremony
< 26 April - Residents’ Meeting

Important Numbers

% Repairs free phone: 08000 350 003
% Community Police: 0207 601 2452
< Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606
< Estate Office: 0207 253 2556




